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Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Next week we are holding our annual enrichment week.  This year’s focus is art 
and we taking part in the ‘Take One Picture’ countrywide scheme for primary 
schools.  This initiative is run by the National Gallery in London and aims to 
inspire a love of art by promoting the role of visual arts within primary education.  
 
The children will be involved in a range of activities inspired by the painting ‘Men 
of the Docks’ by George Bellows.  
 
The week will culminate in the creation of a large 3D art installation.  If you 
would like to witness the creation of this piece we invite you to join us on the 
playground at 2.30pm on Thursday 18th July.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the NST for providing the funding 
for this week.   
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Miss D. Lewis 
Deputy Head Teacher 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 
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